
 

 

 

Message to individuals who receive PLB funded services: 

The Department of Mental Health (DMH), Division of Developmental Disabilities (DDD) 
has issued letters to individuals who will no longer receive Support Coordination due to 
either the lack of Medicaid, or the lack of a DDD funded service.   

PLB funded services will not be negatively impacted by an individual’s loss of a 
Support Coordinator.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kim Kopff at 314-726-6016 ext. 112 
 


